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Continued breeding of Cobia (F1 Generation)

and larval production at Mandapam RC

Second successful spawning and larval

production of cobia was achieved at

Mandapam Regional Centre of CMFRI

in September 2011. Here the males

employed were of the F1 generation

weighing around 16 kg which were

obtained from the first successful

spawning of cobia in March 2010. The

female employed (around 30 kg) was

from the broodstock developed from the

wild collected fish. On 6th September

2011, the selected brooders were

introduced in to a 100 ton cement tank

with about 60 ton of filtered sea water.

The brooders were induced with human

chorionic gonadotropin (hCG) at doses

of 500 IU per kg body weight for female

and 250 IU per kg body weight for males.

Spawning was observed at the early

hours on 8th September 2011.  The total

eggs spawned were estimated to be 5

lakhs and about 28 % fertilization was

recorded (fertilized eggs amounted to 1.4

lakhs). The eggs were collected by a 500

μ mesh and stocked in incubation tanks

F1 Generation male cobia

at varying densities.  The eggs hatched

after 18-24 hours of incubation at a

temperature range of 28-30ºC.  The

percentage of hatching was 90 % and the

total number of newly hatched larvae was

estimated at 1.26 lakhs. Newly hatched

larvae are being reared in tanks containing

green water and appropriate live feeds.

Pompano breeding:

Consistency achieved

at Mandapam RC

In continuation to the first successful

breeding of pompano, the second and

the third batch of larvae were produced

in Mandapam Regional Centre of CMFRI

on 8th August 2011 and 12th September

2011 respectively. The second batch has

already metamorphosed and larviculture

is progressing for the third batch.

The successful seed production of

silver pompano by CMFRI for the first

time in India can be considered as a

milestone towards the development of

pompano aquaculture in the country. It

is felt that pompano is a potential

aquaculture giant which has vast domestic

and global business prospects.

Dr. S Ayyappan, Director General, Dr. B. Meenakumari, DDG, ICAR and Dr. Syda Rao, Director, CMFRI with staff members of

Vizhinjam RC after the foundation stone laying ceremony at Vizhinjam on 3-9-2011

Director General visits Vizhinjam RC
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